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BASED ON THE ARTICLE ABOVE THE FIRST DAY OF CLASSES FOR OKINAWA 

UNIVERSITY WAS MONDAY 14 JANUARY 1946. 
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 THE WEEKLY OKINAWAN 16 JAN 1946 - NATIVE SHOW 

SEE NEXT PAGE FOR SHOW ANNOUNCEMENT IN THE OKINAWA UNIVERSITY NEWS 

Additional photos of the 

dancers from the Native 

Show. 

 

  These photos are from 

“Okinawa Memories Navy 

Supply Depot” published in 

1946 and listing Lt 

Commander Willard Hanna 

as providing the historical 

data. 

 

  Lt Commander Hanna was 

the supervisor of the Military 

Government Section of 

Educational and Cultural 

Affairs in 1945-46. 



 OKINAWA UNIVERSITY NEWS  VOLUME 1 NO. 4   FRIDAY 1 FEB. 1946 

  NATIVE SHOW - LT COMMANDER WILLARD HANNA  
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THE DAILY OKINAWAN 8 FEB. 1946 

OKINAWA UNIVERSITY COURSES 

THE DAILY OKINAWAN 10 FEB. 1946 

OKINAWA UNIVERSITY STUDENT SHOW 


